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Monday, February 12, 2024 at 15:32:17 Australian Eastern Daylight TimeMonday, February 12, 2024 at 15:32:17 Australian Eastern Daylight Time

Subject:Subject: RE: Centennial - SWTP Mod 9 & 10 + WCS Mod 6
Date:Date: Monday, 12 February 2024 at 2:53:38 pm Australian Eastern Daylight Time
From:From: Jessie Evans
To:To: Steve Barry, Gabrielle Allan
CC:CC: Clay Preshaw, Callum Firth
Attachments:Attachments: image001.png, image002.png, image003.png, image004.png, image006.png, image007.png,

image008.png, image009.png

Hi Steve,
 
The Department will now not be mee5ng with Centennial un5l later this month and hence
recommend that assessment of the three modifica5ons currently with the Commission is suspended
un5l further advice is received from the Department.
 
Happy to discuss.
Jessie EvansJessie Evans
Director, Resource Assessments
Planning & Assessment
Department of Planning and EnvironmentDepartment of Planning and Environment
TT 02 8275 1374  |  MM TBC  |  EE jessie.evans@dpie.nsw.gov.au
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au
Level 17, 4PSQ, 12 Darcy St, ParramaUa, NSW, 2150 | Locked Bag 5022

 
 

             
 
I acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and pay respects to Elders past and present. I also
acknowledge all the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander staff working with NSW Government at this time.  
  
Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
 
 
 
From:From: Steve Barry <Stephen.Barry@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Sent:Sent: Monday, 5 February 2024 11:56 AM
To:To: Jessie Evans <jessie.evans@dpie.nsw.gov.au>; Gabrielle Allan <gabrielle.allan@dpie.nsw.gov.au>

mailto:jessie.evans@dpie.nsw.gov.au
http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/
http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/
mailto:Stephen.Barry@ipcn.nsw.gov.au
mailto:jessie.evans@dpie.nsw.gov.au
mailto:gabrielle.allan@dpie.nsw.gov.au


2 of 2

Cc:Cc: Clay Preshaw <clay.preshaw@dpie.nsw.gov.au>; Callum Firth <callum.firth@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Subject:Subject: Centennial - SWTP Mod 9 & 10 + WCS Mod 6
Importance:Importance: High
 
Dear Jessie and Gabrielle,
 
On 2 February 2024, the Commission became aware that the applicant for the three Springvale and
Western Coal Services Modifica5ons currently before the Commission had put a request to the
Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure. The nature of the request, as the Commission
understands it, is for the applicant to be able to discharge waters for longer than the three to four
months contemplated by the Department’s recommended condi5ons.
 
Can you please:

1. Confirm the terms of the applicant’s request to the Department.
2. Confirm whether or not the applicant’s request cons5tutes:

a. an applica5on to amend the Modifica5on applica5ons; or
b. a change to the Department’s recommended condi5ons.

3. Whether the Department will agree to the request and if so whether the Department will
undertake further assessment of the applica5ons as a result.

 
Kind regards
 
Stephen Barry | Planning Director
Office of the Independent Planning Commission
Suite 15.02  Level 15  135 King Street  Sydney NSW 2001
e: stephen.barry@ipcn.nsw.gov.au | p: +61 400 323 047 | www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au
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